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Ann Migdal

From: agenda comments

Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 12:35 PM

To: Betsy Robertson; Chris Roberts; Debbie Tarry; Doris McConnell; Heidi Costello; John 

Norris; Keith McGlashan; Keith Scully; Susan Chang; Will Hall

Cc: Ann Migdal

Subject: Agenda Comment:  Jeff Potter, Support for Prop 1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

The email comment will be included posted as public comment for 6/14 Agenda item 8(a) 

 

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.  

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items 

Date & Time: 06/14/2021 9:18 am 

Response #: 860 

Submitter ID: 42566 

IP address: 67.170.16.212 

Time to complete: 26 min. , 50 sec.  

 

Survey Details: Answers Only 
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1.  Jeff Potter 
  

2.  Shoreline 
  

3.  (○) North City  
 

4.  Not answered 
  

5.  06/14/2021 
  

6.  8(a) 
  

7.  Dear Council, 

 

Thank you for considering the placement of a parks bond measure on the upcoming November ballot. Despite the 

April ballot falling just shy of the validation requirement, I believe the 72% "yes" vote is indicative of the broad 

community support for this initiative. Through the past year and a half of the pandemic, Shoreline residents have 

become increasingly aware of the value of our public spaces and we need to invest in them more. 

 

The increasing costs of acquiring land and enhancing our parks is a concern if we defer another bond measure. The 

longer we wait to make sweeping investments across our park system, the more it will cost, and the less we'll be able 

to accomplish. 

 

Please consider placing the park bond measure on the upcoming November ballot. Given the broad support for the 

previous measure and the fact that the subsequent election will be a general election, where more people show up to 
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vote, I believe we will see the bond proposal succeed and our city will be better for it. 

 

Thank you for considering, 

Jeff Potter  
 

8.  (○) Support  
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

City of Shoreline  
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